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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

 The “Ana Aslan” National Institute of Gerontology and Geriatrics (N.I.G.G. “Ana Aslan”) 

has the mission to continue the Professor’s high quality work, not just from a clinical standpoint, 

but also from a scientific perspective. Therefore, given that scientific innovation is based on the 

interdisciplinary collaboration between experts, N.I.G.G. “Ana Aslan” will be organising the 

“Vitality and Longevity” national scientific conference, with international participation on 13th-15th 

November 2024 in order to aid researchers’ efforts to innovate. 

 The national conference is organised in a hybrid format, and it is open to international 

guests. N.I.G.G. “Ana Aslan” ’s partnerships with The “Carol Davila” University of Medicine and 

Pharmacy, with The Academy of Romanian Scientists, and with The “Constantin Angelescu” 

Institute of Advanced Interdisciplinary Research (from The Academy of Romanian Scientists) are 

the facilitators of this event. Moreover, the list of partnerships can be extended to the institutions 

confirming their participation. 

 We are delighted to invite you to this expert dedicated event either as a participant, and/or as 

a speaker. If you are interested in presenting a paper, please submit an APA 7 English-written 

document containing the title, authors (including their affiliation and their contact details), the 

abstract of the paper (200-250 words), and 5-7 keywords by 11th November, 2024. You can 

submit it yourself, or you can choose a representative to submit it for you. The document should be 

sent to the following email address: secretariat@ana-aslan.ro. All papers will be presented in 

English in order to ensure a pleasant experience for the international participants.   

 The Zoom participation link will be sent to the email address you provide. We will 

communicate the location of the event shortly. The submitted abstracts will be published on both 

the N.I.G.G. “Ana Aslan” ’s website, and in the future volume of its scientific journal. 

 

  

  

 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

MANAGER 

Sergiu PANTEA 
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